
October 2017 
Photo Album

We had lots to celebrate in October: the first graduate from our 
Isaiah house, the end of Micah’s school year, fun art projects, 

God’s beautiful creation...and more! Check out this photo album 
for a glimpse into October 2017 at the Micah Project!



CONGRATS SELVIN

This month, Selvin became the first young 
man to graduate from the Isaiah house! At 
the age of 19, Selvin was one of the first 
guys to leave the streets and join this home 
when it opened in 2015. After years on the 
streets, he truly had to fight as he looked 
forward to a different future than the one 
he seemed destined for. Now 22, Selvin is 
earning a living wage working full-time as a 
barber after completing a training program. 
He’ll live in an apartment not far from Isaiah 
house and begin his life as an independent 
adult. We’re so proud of his accomplishments!



Micah Science Fair



Micah Science Fair
We had so much fun at this year’s science fair!! Each boy researched and performed his 
own experiment and then presented to a group of students from a nearby school as well 

as a group of judges. It was so much fun and a blessing to see our guys get excited about 
science! Events like this are huge steps toward confidence as the boys learn that they are 

capable of amazing things when they work hard and use their God-given talents.
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The Beauty of God 's Creation



Life at Micah

Fun art projects!

4 of our high-schoolers
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Micah Smiles


